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To 

All the State Secretaries, 

State Associations of 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides, 

INDIAN UNION 

 

 

  

 

                                               

DATE EXTENDED 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Greetings from the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters! 

 
Your kind attention is requested towards the NHQ Circular No. 192/2024 dated 07th 

October 2024 on the above-cited subject. 

 

We request the State Association to kindly forward the applications for the National 

Trainer’s Pool. 

 

It is highly appreciated if the applications are received by email at info@bsgindia.org 

with a copy to ntc@bsgindia.org latest by 30th November 2024. 

 

Thanking you with regards, 

 
Yours Sincerely, 

 

 
 

(DARSHANA PAWASKAR) 

DIRECTOR 
 

 
 
Copy to:- 

1. All the NHQ Office Bearers of the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters. 

2. Chairman/Secretary, Railway Scout and Guide Board, Rail Bhawan, New Delhi. 

3. The Commissioner, Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan, 18 Institutional Area, Shahid Jeet 

 Singh Marg,  New Delhi - 110016. 

4. The Commissioner, Navadaya Vidyalaya Samiti, Institutional Area, B-15, Sector - 62, 

 Noida, Uttar Pradesh – 201309. 

5. The Director, DAV 

6. All the District Secretaries, District Association of Dammam, Riyadh, Muscat and  Jamiat 

 Youth Club.  

7. All Assistant Director, Bharat Scouts and Guides for follow-up. 

 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides 
                                                                                      Creating Better India 

National Headquarters 
Address: Lakshmi Mazumdar Bhawan, 16, M. G. Marg, I. P. Estate, New Delhi-110002 

Website :www.bsgindia.orgEmail Id: info@bsgindia.org Phones:+91-11-23370126,23378667 

 
Circular No.: 213 / 2024 

Date         :  11th Nov., 2024

  

SUB: CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS TO JOIN THE NATIONAL TRAINER’S POOL. 

REF:- NHQ CIRCULAR NO. 192/2024 DATED 07TH OCTOBER, 2024. 

 


